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Board Action Required     
 

                                                                No Action Required        
 

 

 

 
To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From:  Brad Hunt 

Date:   March 21, 2014 

 

cc:  Dr. Jeff Turner 

  

 Re:  Application for Early Release Waivers 

 

According to TEA “a school district may apply to the commissioner for a waiver of a 

requirement, restriction, or prohibition imposed in the Texas Education Code 7.056 or 

rule of the board or commissioner.  A school campus or district seeking a waiver must 

submit a written application to the commissioner.” 

 

CISD is submitting an Early Release Waiver for the remainder of the 2014 school year, 

as well as the dates listed on the approved 2014-2015 and 2015-2016 school years.  These 

early release dates can be used for teacher collaboration or planning, to conduct parent 

conferences, release prior to a holiday or local school related activities. 
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